71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

15th Pebruary, 1930.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to my letter of the 6th
December last relative to the motorship "DUVALLA", 1
shall be obliged if you will kindly let me know, for
the information of the Committee, how this case now
stands, |

1 I am, Dear 8irs,
. Yours faithfully,

Secretary.




